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September 16, 1980

Robert J. Willis, Esquire
FLORIDA RURAL LEGAL SERVICES, INC..

P. O. Box 1637 IN RESPONSE REFER
'

Wauchula, FL 33873 TO F0IA-80-417

Dear Mr. Willis:

This is in reply to your letter dated August 1,1980 to the NRC's Region
II office, in which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information
Act, copies of all notifications, written or otherwise, received by the
NRC of the shipment of radioactive material's through the State of Florida
for the period beginning January 1979 to the present.4

We have not located any documents subject to your request.

Si c rely,

i s

. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration,
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